
Corrigendum  

 

With reference to advertisement dated 10. 01.2020 regarding vacancy for Research Associate  

& Computer Operator in the project titled “Evaluation of National Child Labour Project 

(NCLP)”,  it is to inform that no interviews will be held on 25.01.2020 & 26.01.2020  on 

account of holiday.   Interviews will be conducted only from Monday to Friday. 

 

Dr. Ellina Samantroy 

Fellow 

 


